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Partner David Monks Offer Tips On Holding A Company Holiday
Party

News

11.25.13 

Partner David Monks was featured on the LaJolla Patch to offer tips on holding a company holiday

party

David said having a holiday party can be a great way for an employer to build camaraderie among

employees, reward them for reaching certain milestones and help them enjoy the year-end.

“Employers that do hold holiday parties may wish to consider specific recommendations to limit

potential liability,” David suggested.

Click here to see 10 tips David provided to limit potential liability. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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